Notice of Bid/Request for Qualifications
STATE BOARD OF ADMINISTRATION
Request for Qualifications

The State Board of Administration of Florida is soliciting competitive responses from qualified firms offering trust administration and related services to the State Board of Administration Finance Corporation. The request for qualifications information will be available by August 25, 2015, on the FHCF web site: www.sbafla.com/fhcf (under “Announcements”). The deadline for submitting a complete response is 2:00 p.m. ET on September 3, 2015.
